
  

 

Registration Begins on January 7, 2025. 
School District 59 teachers and staff are very excited to meet your child at school! 

 

School District No. 59 will be accepting registration for 
Kindergarten for the 2025 – 2026 school year, starting 

January 7, 2025 
 

Eligibility: 
Children must be 5 years of age by December 31, 2025. 

 

Please visit your catchment area school to register. 
For more information on catchment areas call 250-782-8571. 

 
Registration Dates: 

Ongoing for all schools 
 

Bring child’s birth certificate at the time of registration. 
 

Early registration is encouraged to ensure adequate space is 
available for September 2025. 

 
Some schools may schedule registration only on certain days or during 

certain hours. Please check with the school in your catchment area. 
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